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TAQA North Ltd. 

PO Box 2350, Station M 

Calgary, AB T2P 2M6 

 

Attention: Laura Hughes, Regulatory Coordinator 

 

RE:  Fail To Comply With Condition Of An Authorization 

 

Dear Ms. Hughes, 

 

TAQA North Ltd. (TAQA) holds water license C117683 issued under the Water Act. On 

March 31, 2014 the license was amended to include the following: 

 

This licensee shall keep records on: 

 actual daily water withdrawals in units of cubic meters, 

This information will be submitted to the Regional Water Manager on a quarter –

annual basis, on or before January 25, April 25, July 25 and October 25, for the 

preceding 3 month period, in a digital comma separated value format. The 

requirement for reporting may be amended from time to time, as directed by the 

Regional Water Manager.  

 
This condition provides the company three weeks to compile its water withdrawal data 

and to submit a report to the Oil and Gas Commission (Commission). The report is 

required to be submitted to OGCWater.VolumeData@bcogc.ca  

On January 28, 2018 TAQA was contacted as the Commission had not received the 
required report by January 25, 2018. Danielle Regnier immediately responded and 
provided the required report. This report was submitted 3 days past the due date.  

The requirement to report has been in existence for some time and the Commission 
expects compliance. Given the circumstances the Commission is issuing a warning 
only in this matter this time, but future non-compliance may result in escalated 
enforcement action. 

TAQA is hereby warned for the following: 

TAQA on or about January 26, 2019, at or near Fort St. John, in the Province of BC, 
did fail to comply with the condition of an authorization contrary to Section 
106(3)(k) of the Water Sustainability Act. 
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The Commission appreciates TAQA’s cooperation in this matter. If TAQA has any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Manager, Enforcement 
Oil and Gas Commission

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

<original signed by>

Manager, Enforcement
Oil and Gas Commission




